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the attachment or the linkDear Ms. Eleanor Ott,Why is it acceptable to use Puget Sound as our
toilet? I say build inland treatment plants and stop sending our effluent into the homes of countless
marine lives that have no other place to exist. Thank you for considering my comments.Regards,
Lyle Anderson 5118 Heronswood DrBlaine, WA 98230


